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As | live on the _the new extension, | personally would not benefit from the
installation of this proposed change. The structure which is currently partially completed appears to have
anticipated the proposed installation of gravel by the construction of a parapet of some 3 bricks in height over
and above the requirement for standard covering and insulation of a roof. The height of the overall extension
with additional raised roof lights which extends the entire length of my garden {the garden at 90 is divided into
2 with flat A only having the section adjacent to the house.} Furthermore the section of land adjacent to the
house at 90 is 1 metre lower than the house at 88 . The overall impact of the additional parapet and raised
sloping skylights in the extension at 88A looms over the adjacent property causing a detrimental impact upon
the garden of 90A by causing a significant loss of light and sunshine required to grow plants etc to that which
as a keen gardener | previously enjoyed. | no longer get light /sunshine in my garden for any significant time.
Nor do | believe that the design of this extension takes into account the impact upon the immediate
environment which already suffers from over development.
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